
Awareness camp on Student Credit Card Scheme on 2nd January 2024

As the new year dawn breaks on January 2nd, 2024, Raidighi College ushers in financial awareness
with an "Empowering Dreams:  Student  Credit  Card Scheme Awareness Camp."  Eager  students
huddle,  not  around  bonfires,  but  around  knowledge  booths,  dispelling  myths  and  illuminating
possibilities.

Interactive sessions dissect the scheme's intricacies, showing how to responsibly navigate loans,
build credit scores, and fuel educational aspirations. Doubts melt away as experts clarify terms and
address anxieties.  Calculators click, charting individual futures, while success stories resonate –
proof that the scheme can bridge financial gaps and ignite dreams.

The air crackles with a newfound sense of agency. Students grasp the potential to invest in their
futures, from books to laptops, unburdened by financial strain. This isn't just an awareness camp;
it's a seed planted, a future envisioned. As students step out, they carry not just knowledge, but the
power to shape their own destinies, one responsible, calculated step at a time.




